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Protective Cover - If the potential for impact or
high temperature damage is not severe, or if the
additional weight and bulk of a full metal guard is
unacceptable, rubber or plastic scuff guards can be
installed to protect the corrugated hose and braid. 

Insulating Jackets - If the corrugated hose is to
convey hot media, and there is a potential for skin
contact, an insulated, protective jacket is available. The
jacket consists of a tubular braided fiberglass
insulation, covered and impregnated with silicone
rubber. The jacket is installed over the corrugated
hose and metal banded in place. The jacket can also
be used to insulate the corrugated assembly and
either prevent ambient heat from being conveyed to
the media or to reduce heat loss.

Certifications - Standard written certifications for
materials or inspections can be supplied for
corrugated hose or assemblies. Certifications of
conformance to specific customer requirements such
as military certifications are also available.  

Corrugated Metal Hose  (Accessories)

Tagging - A variety of tags and identifications can
be affixed to assemblies. These include cardboard,
plastic, and metal tags. Serial numbers, application
information, assembly performance capabilities, and
other customer specific information can be provided
either on tags or permanently engraved onto one or
both braid collars.
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